CRS Convention report

1 would like to extend my thanks to the Dakota Chapter of CRS for the privilege of representing you as
president for 2015. It has been an extremely eventful year with the transition of all the new changes by
National CRS.

The CRS meetings in San Diego were very informative. | represented and attended the following events
on behalf of the Dakota Chapter.

Wednesday evening membership welcome reception.

Thursday the CRS state chair briefing and CRS chapter presidents leadership forum with presentation on
Chapter with a Heart and the Region 8 evening out dinner @ Osteria Panevino

Friday the CRS Chapter Officers Networking Meeting and CRS Member update and the CRS Inaugural
Dinner and Awards.

Respectfully submitted,

Diane Duchscher



